
Rhode Island School of Design
Mr. Daniel Robbins,
 Providence 3, Rhode

Director
Island

Dear Mr. Robbins:

your letter datedI am pleased to acknowledge receipt of 
October 11, 1965.

I plan to be in attendance at the reception 
of October 22, 1965. 
dinner parties - I do wish I could 
engagement I can’t

on the evening
Please do not plan for me to attend one of the 

but because of a professional 
leave Newport in time to do so.

I am,

CCM:abs

Sincerely,

Cornelius C. Moore

October Fourteenth
Nineteen Hundred and Sixty Five
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